
Nisonger Photography Contest 
The Ohio State University Nisonger Center is again sponsoring a
photography contest with winners receiving cash prizes of up to
$500.  The 2017 photo theme is "Individuals with Intellectual and
Developmental Disabilities and their Families."  Photos can be
submitted online at http://nisonger.osu.edu/photocontest by March 1. 
Photo releases are required and a maximum of 4 photos can be
submitted.  For details, contact tamara.hager@osumc.edu or call
614-685-3196.
 
January Board Meeting
The Franklin County Board of Developmental Disabilities will meet on
Thursday, January 26, 2017 at 5:00 p.m. at 2879 Johnstown Road,
Columbus, Ohio 43219.  In addition to regular business, the Board
plans to hold election of officers for the 2017 year.  All Board
members for 2017 remain the same.
 
Creative Housing Recognized
Congratulations to Creative Housing, Inc. for being recognized
recently with a Citation of Recognition from Columbus Mayor Andrew
Ginther on the development of the 1000th residence for individuals
who have developmental disabilities.  Housing options include single
family homes, apartment units, duplexes and rent subsidies for
private market apartments.
 
 
 
 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Un9bMJhIdBXJufo4PlFaWJsuzpBdvG3foan8avytwG6brHpQIIq518mVKmUj4CQN8FOGszXiOUXbRTFTOwX9UnJc2OXr0CvHOb_Vwmbf98qwg3Nl8f041khgZ1oYID8Jtli9cuF97_kGKYnwBmD7bBVaAMzGE6THAA6ExPws2bk6dRCjlbFQ_Q==&c=&ch=
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